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From: George Michel

To: dencc - City Council
Subject: Boston Market
Date: Thursday, August 20, 2015 4:45:13 PM

Dear members-Denver City Council

I am writing to you to express our major disappointment by the decision made to not even invite us to discuss our
proposal to open a Boston Market restaurant at DIA.

We are a Denver based restaurant chain with close to 100 employees at the support center in Golden plus six
restaurants in Colorado and another 446 across the country.

We are endorsed by Living Well Colorado, the Anschutz Health and Wellness center, known for better for you food
(no fryers) in our restaurants and cater to thousands of airport employees at various airports during the holidays.
We proposed a very good business plan with the company being directly involved in the operation of the restaurant
at DIA, our home base.

Please reconsider the decision you made about a great brand. Thank You.

George Michel

The Big Chicken

Boston Market

Sent from my iPhone
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